Paul Tuemler LP Gas Sales & Service, Inc.

341 Old Nicholson Rd.

P.O. Box 86

Walton, KY 41094

Phone (859) 485-6556; Fax (859) 485-7831

www.paultuemlerlpgas.com

Dear Propane Customers,

Summer is the time to enjoy the little things. A more relaxed pace, warmer weather, time for outdoors and let's not forget about barbeques. Please remember we do fill gas grill tanks at our Walton plant. As we celebrate our 53<sup>rd</sup> year of continued service, we would like to thank you for your trust and loyalty.

To our will call customers, we are suggesting that you consider ordering gas before October, a full tank of gas is a good way to start the winter months. Also, please make sure you are closely monitoring the % in your tank and be sure to place an order around 30-40%.

To our auto fill customer, please be advised as of April 30, 2024 our auto fill projections and deliveries will be concluded for this season. The auto fill routes will resume in August-September. If you feel you would require a delivery before August-September, contact the office to place an order. Please call the office before August if you want to be deleted from the auto fill program.

We invite you to visit our website <a href="www.paultuemlerlpgas.com">www.paultuemlerlpgas.com</a>. There you will be able to pay your bill or find information about our propane services and products, safety, and other helpful propane related information. We now have a PTGAS app that can be downloaded to your apple or android phones. You can order gas, pay your bill or request service. Please feel free to contact the office to get the login information required to set up the account.

After becoming a customer with Paul Tuemler LP Gas, you might be interested in our referral program. For each **qualifying referral** who becomes a Paul Tuemler Gas customer we will credit your account towards the next gas purchase.

Hours of operation are as follows:

Monday-Friday 7:30-4:30

For any after hour issues, please refer to the contact #'s on your customer handout or delivery ticket.

Have a great summer!

Sincerely,

Paul Tuemler LP Gas